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Final Presentation Night Preparation 
Weekly Report 26- 3/25 to 3/31 

 
This week has primarily been focused on preparing for final presentation night. This 

week invitations were made and a room for final presentation night was found. In addition, a 
mentor visit with Morgan Crowder took place.  

 
The most important part of this week was preparing for final presentation night. This 

week the final presentation invites and guest list were created. For the invites, the color scheme 
was made to match the color scheme for my presentation and display board. For the guest list, 
it is required to have at least ten people in the audience, this meant inviting about 30 people in 
order to ensure that the minimum requirement is met. In addition to creating invites, a teacher 
that was willing to allow their room to be borrowed for the presentation was found. These 
preparations will be very helpful for the future presentation. While preparing for the 
presentation, progress was also made on the final product. The mentor visit this week was also 
very interesting as Mrs. Crowder explained how to use Revit, an architectural computer 
program. 

 
Overall this week has been very important in making preparations for final presentation 

night. In the upcoming week, focus will be put on updating portfolios, maintaining mentor 
visits, and continuing to work on the final product. 


